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Commissioners should do their own research and not rely on horrific, graphic images 

to drive their hearts in voting.  

 

There is too much value and pride associated with greyhound racing to allow 

corruption, mistreatment of animals, or other less desirable behavior.  

 

The kennels are livelihoods for thousands. They wouldn’t risk a dogs life for their 

own.  

 

If you’ve got a problem, go after the cattle industry.  

 

Greyhound racing should stay. God bless  


